

Heather M. Tebbetts Manager, Rates and Regulatory Affairs Phone: 603-216-3563 Email: Heather.Tebbetts@libertyutilities.com

September 30, 2020

Via Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. IR 20-089; Investigation into Effects of the COVID-19 Emergency on Utilities and Utility Customers
Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. and Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. both d/b/a Liberty Utilities - August 2020

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket, please find Liberty Utilities' updated responses to the requests for information set forth in the Commission's Order of Notice dated June 4, 2020.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Heather M. Tebbetts

Enclosures cc: Service List